


Board of Directors UPDATE

In a continuing effort to keep the MSRT membership informed as to their
societies direction, the following are highlights from the July 17, 1993
Board of Directors meeting held in St. Louis.

The services of Harry Hill, lobbyist, have been retained for the 1994
legislative session at the cost of $7,000. The Missouri ARCRT membership
will be donating $200.00 AGAIN this year to help with the continuing
legislative efforts of both organizations.

The R.T. Scholarship is a reality and Dr. Darrell McKay will be heading
up the criteria selection process.

Joan Hedrick, Student Activities Chair stated that at the 1994 annual
meeting there will again be a rap session for the students, probably held
earlier in the meeting, and be more informative in nature. Also drawings
for free membership as a technologist. She also requested any and all
cther ideas for student activities.

The Ways and Means committee will be purchasing bumper stickers for
sale around the state. See your district representative for information
about obtaining one.

Conference Co-ordinator Dan Cantrell requested information on obtaining
nationally kmown speakers for our annual meeting, and a location is being
sought for the 1995 Annual Conference. Talk to Dan with any ideas.

Future Board Meeting Dates:

October 9, 1993-Nichols Career Center, Jefferson City
January 29, 1994-Columbia Regional Hospital, Columbia
March 19, 1994--University Plaza Hote!, Springfield

Meetings will begin at 10:30 a.m., and all MSRT members are invited to attend and see YOUR
Board of Directors in ACTIONII!

HELP WANTED

MSRT ANNUAL CONFERENCE CO-ORDINATOR

The MSRT Board of Directors is now accepting resumes for the position
of conference co-ordinator. This Board position is a non voting, non paid
position. You might ask, why do it. Itis truly a rewarding experience to
be In on all the planning and plotting involved with the annual
convention. If you have any questions, please contact any board
member, and mall your resume along with a letter of Intent to :

MSRT Board of Directors
P.O. Box 881
Columbla, Mo. 65205-0881

You can advertise in the MSRT Publications. Simply contact the editor
by the deadline date as listed below.

RADIOGRAPHER May 15, 1994
October 15, 1893
MSRT Newsletter August 15, 1994

January 15, 1994
RADIOGRAPHGER ADVERTISING FEES-per issue
$150.00

Full Page

Half Page $ 90.00
Quarter Page $ 50.00
Business Card $ 30.00

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING FEEs—per lssuo
Business Card $ 25.00

All Pages will be 8 1/2 inches by 11 Inches.

All fees must be paid when ad Is placed with editor.

ANY AND ALL QUESTIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO THE EDITOR

Debra A. Hurst
5700 Waterfront Dr. North
Columbia, MO. 65202
314-474-6573

4th District Winners

At the year end meeting this past spring, the 4th
district presented 2 technologists, and 2 students
with Mallinckrodt Awards for outstanding service to
the district. The technologists are Cindy Daniels,
and Donna Lang, and the student recipients are
James Henson, and Gerald Schnarr.
Congratulations to each of them!!

FUTURE 4th dates to remember are:

October 20th--Meeting at Incarnate Word Hospital-
-speaker will be Dave Pankey, student
technologist, on "Morphans in Radiology".
November 17th--Meeting at St. Louis University
Hospital--speaker will be Dr. Elizabeth Heiberg on
"Breast MRI".

Stay Tuned for Updates!! See You There, and
Bring a Friend.

EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES

The 5th District of the MSRT will be hosting a
day long seminar on October 2, 1993 at the Mid-
America Cancer Center in Springfield, MO.
There will be 6 ECE credits available for the day
long Mammography session, and 3 ECE credits
for the half day session for Radiographers. The
pre-registration fees are ONLY $15 and $10 for
Mammographers and Radiographers
For further
1nformatlon concerning this meeting, please
contact Peggie Sanders at (417)887-9840 or Joan
Hedrick at (417)885-2982.

The Missouri Regional Society of
Mammographers will meet October 12, 1993 at
7 pm in the Ferrell-Duncan Clinic, 1001 East
Primrose, Springfield, MO. the speaker will be
Carl 1. Price, M.D. and the topic will be "Breast
Reconstruction After Mastectomy". This
meeting is co-hosted by Dick Bradley of Dupont.
For addittional information contact Susan
Schwartz at (417)887-9944 or Dotty Graddy at
(417)885-7145

All districts have planned meetings--
catch all the details on the back

cover.






District News

District 1-- Next meeting will be September 28, 1993 in the St. Luke’s Spencer
Auditorium. The first district meetings are held the last Tuesday of every month at 7:00
p.m. Plan now to attend!!

District 3--Next meeting will be September 21, 1993 at 7:30 p.m., in the University of
Missouri Hospital and Clinics. Just follow the posted signs. Dr. Jeff Anglen, an
orthopaedic M.D. will be the speaker. A meeting will follow. See you there!!

District 4--Next meeting will be held September 15, 1993 at 6:00 p.m. in the Mallinckrodt-
-Barnes East Building-2nd floor. Your speaker will be Chris Cassady, BSRT(R) and the
topic will be "C.T.-Today".

District 5--Next meeting will be a day long educational opportunity on Saturday October
2, 1993. The conference will be held at the Mid-America Cancer Center in Springfield,
MO.

District 6--Next meeting will be held after the September 11, 1993 Radiology Educational

Workshop in Cape Girardeau, Mo. Hope you’ll be there, because it will be very
educational and lots of FUN.

ILASIN Y} 03 LY MO[[e} & donpojuf

paajoau] 109
[BUOISS3J01J PIULIOIU] Ue 3¢
B 188090299 O ‘BrquInjo)
avd 188 xod ‘0'd
s8eisod ‘S'N sany VY vIqaq
ey Aing I0YD






